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3rd May 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend an information evening on Thursday 6th June at 6.00pm, 
where you will be provided with essential information regarding your child’s education as well 
as the opportunity to meet your child’s teacher. 
 

 
 
In September, children will attend school part time in the beginning to assist with transition.  
 
The autumn term begins on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 
 
Tuesday 3rd September – Friday 6th September 8.40am-11.45am. 
 
Monday 9th September – Wednesday 11th September 8.40am-1.30pm. 
 
Thursday 12th September – Children will attend full days 8.40am-3.15pm. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child very soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher 

Induction Programme for Reception Cohort 2024 
 

 Visits to children at nursery/pre-school providers (May 2024) 

 Parents informed of child’s class (24th May 2024) 

 Induction meeting for parents only (6th June 2024) 

 Induction visits for children to meet their teacher and new class.  
(July 2024- Dates will be sent with information on your child’s class on 24th May 
2024). 
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